
 

  

 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT 
 

 
August 2, 2022 

      
Construction Notice  

Carson Road, Hebert Road and Poplar Way:  August 17 to December 2022 

The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) will be installing new watermains on Carson Road, Hebert Road 
and Poplar Way in the Whiskey Creek area of Coombs/Hilliers, as shown in the map below, from mid-
August to mid-December, 2022.  One lane of traffic is expected to remain open at all times while the work 
is underway.   

A brand-new water transmission main will be installed from the existing well site to the reservoir in order 
to replace the temporary overland watermain. In addition, the distribution pumps, control system and 
backup power will be modernized.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Further notices will be provided as needed, including any planned water service interruptions. Please visit 
rdn.bc.ca/whiskey-creek for more information about the Whiskey Creek Water Service Area. Sign up for 
water system alerts via email or text at voyent-alert.com/ca/community.  

For more information, please contact: 
 Water Services   
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
250-390-6560 or 250-248-4914 

 rcu@rdn.bc.ca  
 

https://www.rdn.bc.ca/nanoose-bay-peninsula
https://voyent-alert.com/ca/community
mailto:rcu@rdn.bc.ca

	CONSTRUCTION ALERT
	Construction Notice
	Carson Road, Hebert Road and Poplar Way:  August 17 to December 2022

